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From:
Sent: 29 April 2019 11:54
To: LDP
Subject: Opportunity site 116

To	whom	it	may	concern.	
I	live	adjacent	to	the	above	site	so	would	like	to	make	comment	about	it's	future	development.	
The	whole	area	has	in	recent	years	been	quite	heavily	developed	with	flats	and	student	accommodation	but	
there	has	been	absolutely	no	facilities	to	support	this.Green	space	for	both	leisure	and	children's	play	for	
example	is	badly	lacking	so	this	site	would	be	ideal.It	could	even	be	a	mix	of	low	density	mixed	housing	
including	social	and	affordable	homes	with	green/	play	space	open	to	all.	
What	we	don't	want	is	yet	more	large	scale	student	accommodation	developments.	
I	note	the	proposal	to	develop	a	new	policy	in	relation	to	this.Ideally	this	should	reflect	the	potential	positive	
and	negative	impacts	on	existing	residents,	with	priority	given	to	the	needs	and	rights	of	settled	communities.	
Regards	
Gladys	Main	

	
	

Sent	from	my	iPad	




